
June 02, 2025

RE: Important Update to 457(b) Retirement Plan

To: 457(b) Retirement Plan Participants

Dear 457(b) Retirement Plan Participant,

Employee payroll contributions to Teacher’s Pension Exchange (TPX) will continue without interruption.

EmplQyee_&I^.nt^

Managing Contributions and Investments

Sincerely,

Effective July 1,2025, we are changing our 457 retirement plan service provider from National Benefit Services 
(NBS) to the Rise 457(b) Retirement Program as part of our efforts to enhance your retirement benefits. Employees 
will be able to change their contributions directly through THEbenef/tsHUB portal. Please take note of the 
following:

Equitable and Corebridge will no longer be available. Employee payroll contributions will continue, but will be 
redirected to a target date fund within the Rise program. Participants may change this investment selection 
through the following link: http$://dsesavingsJpj<r_sy.s,CQm/LQgin,aspx?3eturnUrl=o/o2F
Participants will receive further details regarding the transfer of account assets at a later date.

Participants may change their contribution amounts directly through the THEbenef/tsHUB portal.
Participants may change their investment selection and perform other account transactions through the 
following link: https://risesavings.._ipx-sys.com/Login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2F

If you have any questions regarding this transition, you may contact The Rise Program Administrator at 877-395- 
0456.

Dr. Jeremy Thompson
Deputy Superintendent, Denton Independent School District
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